
12-15-19 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 15
th
 day of 

December, 2019 at 7:30 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Rachel Spear, and Kristin 

Volson were also in attendance. 

 

Minutes from  the 11-14-19 meeting were read and approved.  Hoke, Volson 2
nd

. AIF 

 

Overview of Santa Day took place.  Sledding location was good, but could be improved during non-winter 

months.  City council will be asked to help us achieve a fun, safe location.  Proceeds from the free will offering 

meal will be given to Cheryl Linardon to help with her current medical expenses.  Her many years of dedication 

to the park board is greatly appreciated. 

 

A possible fundraiser event in February or March will tabled until a later date. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesdsay, January 8
th

 at 7:00 pm.  

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.  Volson, Spear 2
nd

. AIF 

 

 

 


